
HB1288 Public Safety - Handgun Permit Application Fee - Waiver for Disabled Residents 

Maryland imposes an unreasonable burden on persons seeking to comply with its handgun 

permit requirement by demanding fees not only for what is a constitutional right, but also even 

to apply a state issued permit to exercise the right. Maryland must not further burden its 

citizens with disabilities with this insult.  These people already face challenges through no 

fault of their own that the rest of us do not.  Do not make their lives still more burdensome 

with these fees.  I request a favorable report.  

 


